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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Invitation to the Course #41 Police Passing-Out Parade 

 

The Royal Saint Vincent and the Grenadines Police Force (RSVGPF) is proud to announce the 

"Passing Out Parade" of Course #41, which will be held on Thursday, 25th April 2024, at 3:00 

PM. The ceremony will take place at Victoria Park, marking the culmination of rigorous training 

for 113 police recruits. 

These recruits have undergone rigorous training and have successfully fulfilled the criteria 

established by the RSVGPF Police Training School. Their commitment and diligence will be 

recognized in a formal parade, which will showcase their preparedness to serve and protect the 

citizens of St. Vincent and the Grenadines. 

During the parade, a number of awards will be distributed to outstanding recruits. Some of these 

awards include: 

⚫ Best Recruit 

⚫ Best at Police Duty Subjects 

⚫ Most Disciplined Police Recruit 

⚫ Best at Drills 

The parade will be inspected by Her Excellency, the Governor General, Dame Susan Dougan. 

Remarks will be made by Lieutenant Mr. William Theobalds, Commandant of the Police 

Training School; Commissioner of Police Mr. Enville Williams; Deputy Prime Minister Mr. 

Montgomery Daniel; and the feature address will be delivered by Pastor Brent St. Jean. 

The Commissioner of Police, along with the rank and file of the RSVGPF, extends heartfelt 

congratulations to Course #41 on this noble accomplishment. This event not only represents the 

hard work of the new officers but also signifies our commitment to maintaining high standards in 

law enforcement within our country. 
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The RSVGPF cordially invites the media and public to join us in celebrating this momentous 

occasion. Your presence will honor these newly trained officers and reinforce their dedication to 

serving our community. 

- END 


